
Further to my email, I have been made aware of a potential permanent shelter,  of some sort at the 
Seniors Annex on Trafalgar Street for the homeless and addicted persons. Let it be know, that we as a 
community will be adamantly opposed to this and will seek publicly to appose your efforts. We WILL be 
vigilant. WE WILL BE HEARD.   
 


